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 LAKE CITY ATHLETIC CLUB CHILDRENS CHAMPIONSHIPS: 

These are to be held on 7th, 14th and 21st March at the stadium. Depending on numbers 

participating and on the weather, the championships may not need to be held on the 21st 

March. Remember if you wish to participate, Lake City singlet with flash sewn on and regulation 

black shorts to be worn. If you want more precise information refer to the Lake City Website 

 

PRIZE GIVING: 

The date for Prize giving is to be advised once championships are over. PLEASE if you have a 

trophy or trophies to return please bring to Tuesday club night at the stadium. Or email 

lakecityca@gmail.com to arrange a day & time and a convenient place to collect from you. 

 

AWBOP CHILDRENS CHAMPIONSHIPS: 

Entries have now closed and been posted to the AWBOP Secretary. Lake City entries this year 

were up to nearly 20 entrants. Best of luck to all the children who have entered, give it heaps 

and have as much fun as the ones that entered the Colgate Games. 

 

 Thanks Rebecca Howard for being Team Manager. We expect Rebecca to be given assistance 

from parents of Lake City children who have entered. There is also a request from AWBOP for 

parents to bring a plate of food to share with other entrants and their families as well as help 

with events 

 ANZ NATIONAL CHAMPS, HAMILTON: 

Volunteers are requested to help man the gates for the ANZ National Champs being held in 

Hamilton, Fri, Sat, Sun 17-19 March. 

How about volunteering some time and then going into the ground to see top NZ athletes in 

action - Eliza McCartney and pole vault, Tom Walsh and shot put, possibly Liam Malone running 

on his blades? 

The hours are: 

Friday 7.30a.m. - 5.30-6 p.m. 

Saturday 7.30 a.m. - 4.30 p.m. 

Sunday 7.30 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
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There are two gates that need to be manned: 

Gate One for the public - 4-5 people needed per time for cash sales and to operate two Eftpos 
machines 

Gate Two for coaches, officials and athletes - 2 people needed to check for identification, 
evidence of passes  

Those volunteering are not required to spend the whole day manning the gate, as long as there 
are people rostered to cover the gates throughout the day, then all offers for help will be 
appreciated 

Those offering to do longer periods will have lunch passes given to them. 

Please send your response to Margaret Holcroft via email:  fmmr.holcroft@xtra.co.nz  

or txt her on 0276319535 . Please advise AWBOP officials of your intention.   

 

 RIBBON DAYS: 

Ribbon Days have just about finished for the summer season.   

Contact people and location details and Ribbon Day Events are in your Children’s 2016 – 2017, 

Track and Field handbook. These were given to you on the day you started. If you don’t have 

one and would still like one, please see Sarah Wiwarena on Tues club night or phone her on  

07) 3463289. You can also contact lakecityca@gmail.com or look on website for one 
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Club nights are all about participation and enjoyment and learning new skills. Just like this 

young fellah! 

 

 
 

SINGLETS:  

Regulation Lake City singlets can still be bought at the stadium. Or if you go on-line 

www.lakecity.co.nz   to find out who to contact to purchase one.  Please note due to increase in 

the manufacturers cost, they’re now $20 each from Dec 1 2016. 
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CANCELLATIONS: 

A reminder that club night cancellations are made from 1 p.m. on the day and placed on the 

Lake City Face Book page. It is a hard call to make, and not done lightly, so we all need to 

respect & accept the decision made.  

 

END OF SUMMER SEASON: 

The last night at the stadium for the summer season is on March 21 which will lead into the 

beginning of the winter season. See website for winter season events if interested.    

 

 

Best wishes from Sarah, Jessica, and the Lake City Children’s Athletics Team: 

 

We’re all volunteers that are passionate about encouraging children’s participation in 

athletics. An increased number of helpers means each activity runs smoothly, safely and is 

more enjoyable to all the children. We would love to have your help next season. There are 

many varied roles, on the night and behind the scenes. If interested please email 

lakecityca@gmail.com so we can give you an outline of roles, 

 

Hope you have all enjoyed the summer season. We look forward to you all coming back. 
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